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September 23, 2019 

Dustin Czapla 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman St, Rm 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Birdseye Pit (M-2019-034) 
112(c) Application – Additional Commitment Regarding Gas Pipeline 

Mr. Czapla 

Schofield Excavation, Inc. would like to add the following commitment to the Mining and 
Reclamation Plans for the Birdseye Pit. 

“No excavation will take place within 200 feet of the gas pipeline that passes through the site, as 
identified on Map C-1, until an agreement for protection or movement of the pipeline is achieved 
with its owner. A copy of this agreement will be provided to DRMS as a technical revision.”  

Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  

 
Ben Langenfeld, P.E. 

Greg Lewicki and Associates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CC: Doug Ruder, Schofield Excavation, Inc. 


